

















	Dianna Cameron, Management Analyst
	Jennifer Dillaha, Budget Officer
	City Manager’s Report: Mr. Potucek announced that next regularly scheduled work session is on Tuesday, October 24, 2023, at 3:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers, and the regularly scheduled Council Meeting is on Thursday, October 26, 2023, at 5:00 p.m., ...
	Mayor McCaa asked if this is due to a nonreporting agency. Mr. Potucek stated that he does not think that this is the case this time, last time it was and that was caught up with last month. This reflects what the economy currently looks like in town.
	Call to the Public
	Paul Varble, Sierra Vista resident, stated that Sierra Vista is not a sanctuary city. Residents do not want these criminals in town, nor invaders in our town, and if the Mayor and Council do not block this and say no, the people will. The people are t...
	Mr. Jones, Sierra Vista resident, stated that he has been a resident of Cochise County since 2005 and became a city resident last summer. He shared that he moved from San Diego and fell in love with the area; therefore, he decided to become more aware...
	Mr. Reine, Sierra Vista resident, stated that he has been in the City for almost three years and was formerly working for the State of California as a Highway Patrol. He stated that he supports the City Police Department and is an alumnus of the Citiz...
	Comments and Requests of the Council
	Adjournment
	Mayor McCaa adjourned the October 12, 2023, meeting of the Sierra Vista City Council at 5:48 p.m.



